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I did include the possibility of a legal custodian bringing an action for wrongful birth,
by enlarging the definition to include them to make sure that the immunity would
cover such actions.  However, I am not sure that someone, such as a county that is given
legal custody of a child, has the right to bring an action for wrongful birth.
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